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Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

It was fantastic to see so many of you at our school sports day on Tuesday. The weather conditions 

were absolutely perfect and the whole day was a huge success. The children demonstrated 

excellent sportsmanship throughout the day and they loved competing, spectating and cheering on 

their peers and their Houses.  A big thank you to Mrs Inglis and the dedicated team of parent 

volunteers for all their organisation and support- we are already excited about next year! 

 

 

 

 

  

On Friday morning we welcomed the new reception class and their parents into the school for their 

taster and information morning.  The day went very well and we will look forward to welcoming 

them all to our school community in September.  

  

As a special treat at the end of the week, the whole school had the privilege of watching the year 6 in 

their dress rehearsal for the performance, Aladdin. The children had the audience captivated with 

their acting, singing and dancing. The set, costumes and props are spectacular and a result of the 

hard work of the year 6 teaching team, other staff members and of course, the wonderful parents 

who have donated materials and given up their time to help. Final preparations will now be 

underway for the evening performances next week.  

   

It's hard to believe that next week is the final week of the school year. On Monday the children will 

meet their new class teacher and on Friday there will be a leavers service at the church in the 

morning before saying our final goodbyes ready for 1.30 pm when school finishes.  

  

 

Have a restful weekend.  

Allan McLean 

   Headteacher 

Christian Value: Responsibility Bible Verse  
ñWhatever you do, work at it with all your heart, as though you were working for the Lord, not human 

mastersò Colossians 3 v23 

Keeping in touch: 

Website: www.hampsteadprim.camden.sch.uk Email: admin@hampsteadprim.camden.sch.uk  

Twitter: @hampsteadparoch 

9ŘǳŎŀǝƴƎ ŦƻǊ ƭƛŦŜ ƛƴ ŀƭƭ ƛǘǎ ŦǳƭƭƴŜǎǎ  



Headteacherôs Special Mentions 
 

 Lichfield (Rec) Yuki 

Walsingham (Y1) Lydia 

Chichester (Y2) Fillipos 

St Albanôs (Y3) Helena 

Hereford (Y4) Robyn 

Winchester (Y4) Federico and Jemima 

Durham (Y5) Rianna 

Canterbury (Y6) Fin 

  

Learning Heroes 

 
 

 

Lichfield (Rec) Christos 

Walsingham (Y1) Viky 

Chichester (Y2) Bruce 

St Albanôs (Y3) Eloise 

Hereford (Y4) Andrew 

Winchester (Y4) Masha 

Durham (Y5) Alexus 

Canterbury (Y6) Canterbury Class (Y6) 

Well done to Chichester Class and 

Canterbury Class who won the 

attendance bears. 

Congratulations  to  Walsingham Class and  St 

Albanôs Class who won  the  early bird awards! 
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Class Attendance  % Lates 

Lichfield  91.16 5 

Walsingham 91.37 3 

Chichester 99.63 4 

St Albanôs 97.59 2 

Hereford 98.46 10 

Winchester 97.84 4 

Durham 97 6 

Canterbury  98.52 5 

School Council Stars 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Walsingham Anoushka 

Chichester Sydney 

St Albanôs St Albanôs Class  

Hereford Ariana 

Winchester Otto 

Durham Izabela 

Canterbury Canterbury Class (Y6) 

House Captain Stars  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ainger Ainger House 

Newman Newman House 

Valentine Valentine House 

Mitchell Mitchell House 






